The Expanding World of Nanofabrication – an update from NanoFabrication Kingston

May 15, 2020

Good day,

You are receiving this important update as a user of NFK, as a supervisor of a user, or as someone who requested to receive these updates.

COVID-19 and NFK usage

After being closed for nearly two months, NFK has received approval to open so that we can support research activity as it starts to resume. Starting May 19, NFK will be operational and available with several new protocols in place to meet public health guidelines. Please note, however, that Queen's is still restricting research activity to those projects that have been authorized to proceed as essential research (see the COVID-19 page on the website of the Office of the Vice-Principal (Research)).

If you are authorized to perform research and would like to use NFK, please contact me by email to make arrangements. Please do not come to the lab without an appointment!

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.

Stay safe,

Graham Gibson

Lab Operations Manager, NanoFabrication Kingston Queen's University 945 Princess St. Kingston, ON K7L 0E9 gibsong@queensu.ca

If you want to opt out of receiving messages containing optional content, please contact qibsong@queensu.ca. You will continue to receive messages with required content until you complete the NFK Check-Out procedure. Contact qibsong@queensu.ca for more details.